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RULES AND REGULATIONS 
========~==============~====~:==========================~========= 

SCOPE 

This schedule of Rules and Regulations is a part of all contracts 
for receiving electric service from the Taylor County Rural 
Electric Cooperative Corporation and applies to all service 
received from the Cooperative whether the service received is 
based upon a contract agreement, signed application, or otherwise. 
No employee or individual director of the Cooperative is 
permitted to make an exception to rates or rules and regulations. 
Rates and rules of service may be obtained from the Cooperative's 
office. 

REVISIONS 

These Rules and Regulations may be revised, amended, supplemented 
or otherwise changed from time to time without notice. Such 
changes, when effective, shall have the same force and effect as 
the present Rules and Regulations. The members shall be informed 
of any changes as soon as possible, after adoption by the Board 
of Directors, through the Cooperative's monthly newsletter. 

APPLICATION FOR SERVICE 

Each prospective consumer desiring electric service shall be 
required to sign Cooperative's standard form of application for 
membership and any supplemental contract required by the 
Cooperative before service is supplied. The membership fee shall 
be SS. 00. Should member decline to take service after· the line 
i~ staked, the membership fee may be applied against the cost of 
staking the line. After service is made available to a~§ib~cant, 
the membership fee is not re£undable. · PUBL\C SERVICE COMM S 
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